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Open Afternoon
 Thursday 22nd September
Dear Parents/Carers

We would like to invite you to an Open Afternoon on Thursday 22nd September between 3.30pm and 6pm. 
Please enjoy a cup of tea or coffee in the school hall whilst teachers get ready for your visit.

Doors will open at 3.30 pm when you and your children are welcome to make your way to the classrooms.  The children’s work will be in the trays, please take time to share these with your child.

The afternoon is an opportunity for you to meet the teachers in an informal way. We would encourage parents to chat to staff, however it is not the place for in depth discussions! If you have any concerns please arrange an appointment to meet the teacher at another time or indeed come and chat with me. 
PC Emma Fisher will also be attending and will be available to discuss any questions or issues you may have on internet safety.

We hope you enjoy this first visit to share in your child’s learning. I look forward to seeing everyone on Thursday.
Kind regards

[image: image2.png]


Mrs Crompton
